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ZAC20-0060 Zilog Authorized Distribution

Zilog, Inc.
1590 Buckeye Drive
Milpitas, CA 95035-7418

May 20, 2020

Subject: Z80181 End of Life (EOL) Notification

Dear Valued Customer and/or Distributor:

Please be advised that Zilog will be entering into immediate obsolescence of part 
number Z8018110FEG.

There are no direct replacements for this device .

There are no last time buy opportunities.

Should you have questions on this matter or need additional assistance, please 
contact csr@zilog.com.

Thank you for your continued interest in Zilog products and services.

Sincerely,

Alan Shaw
AShaw@littelfuse.com
VP of Operations MCU
Zilog- a Littelfuse Company
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